
The Secretary of State for External Affaîrs to the Chargé d'Affaires a.i. of thi
United States Embassy in Canada.

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, June 15, 196(
No. DL-1593

1 have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 391 of June 1
1966, proposing an agreement between our two Governments to provide forth
continued use by the United States Navy of certain land, adjacent toth
present Leased Bases, area at Redcliff, Newfoundland, for purposes in conflec
tion with the operation of the communications site maintained by the Unite(
States Navy there.

1 have the honour to informn you that the proposais contained in your N1J*'
are acceptable to the Government of Canada and, further, to confirm that Ye
Note and this reply shall constitute an agreement between our two Gover7'
ments onthis, matter, effective this date.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my high consideration.

PAUL MARTIN,
Secretary of State

for External Affairs.

The Honourable Joseph W. Scott,
Chargé d'Affaires ad interim,

Embassy of the United States of America,
OTT~AWA.


